
MINUTES 
COUNTRY WALK ESTATES THIRD EDITION HOA 

March 8, 2022 
March 8, 2022 Report  

 Meeting cancelled (majority of Board not present for legal quorum) 
o  Informal Q & A started 7:15 PM @ Lil Deuce Scoop in Mulvane, KS. (Unable to gain admittance 

to First Baptist Church) 
 Board Members Dayla Davis, Staci McDade present.  
 HOA members Eric Sherman, Mary Alumbaugh and Kathy Shaw in attendance. 

HOMEOWNERS CONCERNS 

 Ideas include signage for our HOA and questions regarding a large checking account. 
o 2014 Minutes suggested that cost is $20,000-$50,000 for each pond to be dredged. 

 

Next HOA meeting May 10th, 2022. 7PM @ First Baptist Church of Mulvane. 

 


